
The procedure for international admissions to the “Ingénieur Polytechnicien” 
curriculum at Ecole Polytechnique (year 2010) begins now. It is aimed at international 
candidates having achieved two to three years of undergraduate studies in Science 
or in Engineering, with outstanding results in Mathematics and/or in Physics. 
Additional information can be obtained from the web site: 
http://www.polytechnique.edu 
On-line applications are now open and available at: 
http://www.admission.polytechnique.edu/home/ingenieur-polytechnicien-program/  
Links to poster and brochure: 
http://www.admission.polytechnique.edu/home/ingenieur-polytechnicien-program/  
 
The DEADLINE for on-line applications is on OCTOBER 1st, 2010. 
 
Για περισσότερες πληροφορίες: καθ. Κ. Πιτιλάκης, 995693, kpitilak@civil.auth.gr 


